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Study Overview
The City of Toronto is beginning a Class Environmental 
Assessment (EA) study to identify causes of flooding and develop 
solutions to reduce the risk of future surface and basement 
flooding; as well as improve stormwater quality before it is 
discharged to watercourses.
Study Area 45, located in the Black Creek area has experienced 
basement and surface flooding during extreme storms in the 
past.  In response, the City of Toronto has initiated the EA study to 
address flooding that originates within the City’s property (such as 
roads and sewer infrastructure) as well as to identify solutions for 
stormwater quality improvement in the area.

The Process
The study is being planned as a Master Plan in accordance with 
the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process, and will 
result in a series of recommended basement flooding remediation 
and water quality improvement projects.  The Master Plan will 
define the problem, consider and evaluate alternative solutions, 
assess impacts of the preferred solutions, and identify measures 
to lessen any adverse impacts.

Public Consultation
Two Public Drop-in Events are planned for this Study Area.  The 
first event is expected to take place in 2018.  City staff and the 
consulting team will be present to answer questions and discuss 
the next steps in the process.  Notification of the events will be 
advertised in the local community newspaper and information 
mailed to residents within the study area.  If you live in the study 
area, you will receive additional mail through Canada Post.

We would like to hear from you:
Visit the project website for more information and to take part in 
our online survey or contact us if you want to be placed on our 
mailing list for updates.
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